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Fish and Wildlife of Washington State need to look at the full picture. Sad to say but anyone smart
enough can tell the Cattle Association is backing their proposal to continue with their plan. To kill
off a whole pack was ruthless and senseless. Washington is getting a bad name for themselves for
what they have done and plan on doing. The rancher who put salt licks for his cattle next to a Wolf
den deserves what he got in dead cows. He actually should of been fined and his permit revoked. If
I had a rancher behaving on my land that way he wouldn't have that permit. Yes I have grazing
tribal land and I know how about permits. Please reconsider and take more time and really look.
Thank you for considering this. But do the right thing not the cattle people
 


